
Social Studies:  
Demonstrates simple
geographic knowledge

Wow, I can't believe it is our last week before Crhristmas break. We have been so busy preparing for our
Lord and have enjoyed every minute.

Our focus for our last week is again preparing for our Christmas Program Friday 12/20 at noon. As we
have fun singing and doing many crafts, we keep in mind why the Christmas season is so important. It is
a season to rejoice and proclaim the Goodness of God.

We will finish our progressive art wall with a “Wise Men“ craft. The books I will be reading is “The First
Night” by B.G. Hennessy, “My Little Christmas Story” by Christina Goodings and “Away in a Manger” by
Debbie Mackinnon.

I want to personally wish all of you a very Blessed Christmas and Happy New Year.

God Bless,
Teresa Evans 

Monday 12/16 Pizza Lunch
Friday 12/20 Preschool Christmas Program at
noon
Friday 12/20 Preschool dismissed after
program - No pm preschool
 Monday 12/23 Christmas Break
Monday 01/06 School Resumes
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  GREETINGS PARENTS!

Contact Information:

Teresa Evans
tevans@saintscjm.com
616-754-3416 ext. 141

Learning Objective Important dates/events:




